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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill revises and clarifies requirements related to the registration of firefighters by the Office 
of the State Fire Marshal, which is under the administration of the Department of Labor, 
Licensing and Regulation (LLR).  LLR indicates that the bill does not alter the responsibilities of 
the agency or the Office of the State Fire Marshall.  Therefore, the bill will have no expenditure 
impact to LLR or the Office of the State Fire Marshall.  Further, LLR does not anticipate that the 
bill will have an expenditure impact on local fire departments.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 14, 2025 
State Expenditure 
This bill revises and clarifies requirements related to the registration of firefighters by the Office 
of the State Fire Marshal, which is under the administration of LLR.  LLR indicates that the bill 
does not alter the responsibilities of the agency and will have no expenditure impact to LLR or 
the Office of the State Fire Marshall. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
This bill revises and clarifies requirements related to the registration of firefighters by the Office 
of the State Fire Marshal. LLR does not anticipate that the bill will have an expenditure impact 
on local fire departments.  
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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